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The Work of Our Mission Partnerships:
My Heart’s Appeal Annual Celebration

Leave a legacy for your family and stretch your love all the way to the red roofs
of Monrovia, Liberia, West Africa where My Heart’s Appeal is developing a vo-
cational center modeled after Dale Rogers Training Center in Oklahoma City.

Join us here on Thursday, February 9, 6:00-8:00 p.m. in Community Hall for
the 5th Annual Celebration Dinner. Come hear about the amazing progress and
hear special guests share about giving teens and adults with disabilities in Mon-
rovia, Liberia the opportunity to learn life skills and be productive. Tickets for
the evening are $20 and include a delicious dinner buffet by Ted’s Escondido.
Advance registration will be appreciated. Go to myheartsappeal.org to register
and learn more about My Heart's Appeal.



